
 

In light of the request from the Ministry of Health, Labor and Welfare, 
if you have returned to Japan from abroad after the following dates 

and times, please refrain from using any Ai-Port services for 2 weeks 
(14 days) after your return time to Japan. 

 
◆ Dates and times are for the departure time at your point of origin.  Times are for Japan Time (JT).   

 

・【China or South Korea】March 9th 00:00~ (Japan Time= JT) 

・【European countries or Egypt】March 21st 00:00~ (JT) 

・【USA】March 26th 00:00~ (JT) 

・【Indonesia, Singapore, Thailand, Philippines, Brunei, Vietnam, Malaysia, Israel, Qatar,  

DR Congo, Bahrain】March 28th 00:00~ (JT) 

   ・【Countries or places not listed above】April 3rd 00:00~ (JT) 
 

 
 

 
  

 

   

 

  

 

  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

      Ai-Port 【Aoyama・Kojimachi】  （4/3 15:00） 

 

To All Who Have Returned To Japan From Overseas 

 

Masami Ohinata    Director of Ai-Port 


